
   STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                 SELECTMEN 

            MEETING MINUTES AUGUST 7, 2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills.  

The selectmen signed the EFTPS. 

Jay Croteau responded to the Public Records Request from The Natural Landscape Supply. 

Jeremy Ward submitted an application for a variance for M 0005B B:00074 L:00000A Wilber Rd for a 

building lot.  

Steve Goldsmith and Bruce Smith held off permission to pay Kingston Networking. After discussion with 

the Fire Department they  granted permission  for Kingston Networking bill of $3,868.67. Held for John 

Berglund.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes as amended. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The 

selectmen agreed to accept the minutes as amended.  

The paving on the Old Walpole Rd will be completed this weekend. 

Sue Marquotte requested an appointment with the selectmen next Monday evening for help with the 

building permits.  

Eversource has completed the lighting update for the street lights.  

The Town of Surry received the projected payment for the Highway Block Grant.  

The overlay for the MS -1 will be set at $15,000.00. Currently waiting for the utilities to be completed 

and no land out of Land Use.  

Estimated revenues will be reviewed next week.  

Steve Goldsmith inspected the concrete foundation at Edwards.  He will be inspecting the trench at 

Pratt’s this week.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  


